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To: Bert & Beppie 

 Friends of African Dream 

 6
th

 May, 2015 

 

 

Dear Sir/Madam, 

Re: Appeal for post Ebola survivors 
 

Referencing the above subject, the kissy UMC Eye Hospital wishes to appeal for 

financial support to be given to post Ebola survivors that have signs and 

symptoms of uveitis, and at the same time very poor to finance their treatment& 

Medications in a bid to restore their sights. The hospital has catalogued a good 

number of cases that require treatments but just can’t cope up with the logistics 

challenges involved especially in accessing the rural poor for rollout of eye care 

delivery services. 

 

The hospital will appreciate if your institution may provide to facilitate the eye 

treatment & medication for 400 (Four Hundred post Ebola survivor’s patients) at a 

cost of Le, 200,000 (= € 40)  per patients which included, registration, 

Examination, Medication and Continues follow-up treatment.  

 

Thanking you very much in anticipation of your cooperation as we strive to restore 

sights to the underprivileged. 

 

We are looking forward for your reply and remain. 

With kind regards 

 

Ibrahim R. Conteh 

Administrator 
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